| Stakeholder Communication/ Feedback Register - Bream Bay Sand Extraction Resource Consent Application | | | | | | | |
|---|------------------------------|---------------------------------|-------------------|---|---|---|---|
| Stakeholders Personal Name | Date of contact/ feedback | Organisation or Group | Contact Method | Contact Theme | Summary of conversation/ feedback | Follow up action required (Yes/No) | Summary of follow up action required |
| | | | | | To a To Done the decree that the North Mai To a Done delegated and decree | | |
| Simon Mitchell | 13/12/2023 | Ngāti Wai Trust | Meeting | Initial discussion | Tame TeRangi had a meeting with the Ngāti Wai Trust Board about our idea to dredge the Marsden Point shipping land Channel | | |
| Simon Mitchell | 14/12/2024 | Ngāti Wai Trust | Meeting | follow up meeting | Tame TeRangi: follow up meeting regarding the meeting on the 13/12/23 | | |
| Simon Mitchell | 22/01/2024 | Ngāti Wai Trust | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi emailed Simon: told him MBL are seeking a meeting, offered the 24th of January | No | Simon emailed back on 22/1/24 to say that he was unavailable that week. |
| Simon wittenen | 22/01/2024 | Ngati wai irust | Cilian | setting up a | Tame TeRangi emailed Simon: told him that he will email Simon back with options for | NO | triat week. |
| Simon Mitchell | 22/01/2024 | Ngāti Wai Trust | email | meeting | dates that are after Waitangi Day. | | |
| Deborah Harding | 5/02/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi: emailed Deborah with a project brief and to set up a meeting | | Deborah emailed back on 16/2 to say the board met to discuss the brief and directed Tame to liaise with Juliane and Dave. |
| Deborah Harding, Dave Milner, Juliane Chetham | 17/02/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi emailed Deborah back saying he will follow-up with Juliane and Dave in a separate email | | |
| Juliane Chetham, Dave Milner | 17/02/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi emailed to confirm a meeting for the week beginning 19/2. If that week was not suitable then offering the week of 26/2. | | Dave Milner replied on 21/2 to offer 1/3 as a potential date to meet at their office in Marsden |
| Dave Milner, Juliane Chetham, Deborah Harding, Alyssa Thomas | 21/02/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi replied to Dave's email to confirm the 1st of March as a meeting date | | |
| Dave Milner, Juliane Chetham, Alyssa Thomas Simon Mitchell | | Patuharakeke Ngāti Wai Trust | email | info for meeting setting up a meeting | Chris Garton emailed to send Patuharakeke members an updated briefing paper of the proposal in preparation for the meeting on 1/3 Tame TeRangi emailed Simon: asking if he was available 1/3/24 in Whangarei for a meeting | | Dave Milner replied on 29/3 to this email stating that the intention for this meeting was to whakawhanaungatanga and get a mutual understanding of the process and agree an engagement strategy |

| | 1 | 1 | 1 | | | |
|--|------------|----------------------------|---------|--|--|---|
| Dave Milner, Juliane Chetham, Alyssa Thomas | 1/03/2024 | Patuharakeke | Meeting | Initial discussion | Chris Garton, Shayne Elstob, Callum McCallum, Tame TeRangi met at Patuharakeke Office in Marsden to discuss the project brief, make introductions, and take following steps. | Dave emailed on 4/3 the draft meeting notes/minutes from the meeting and thanking the group for the meeting |
| Dave Milner, Juliane Chetham, Alyssa Thomas | 11/03/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | follow up | Chris Garton emailed: agreeing that the minutes looked good, and stating that MBL would be in contact regarding opportunities to help with fieldwork and agreed to send reports | |
| Dave Milner | 13/03/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | Follow Up | Callum asked Dave for a list of the other Māori groups including Ngatiwai that MBL should approach. | Dave replied on 15/3/24 suggesting that Tame TeRangi advise MBL on which other hapu or iwi MBL should approach. |
| Selwyn & Mira Norris | 20/03/2024 | Te Parawhau | Phone | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi phoned to discuss the application and set up a meeting | |
| Selwyn & Mira Norris Selwyn & Mira Norris, Georgia Olsen, Pari Walker | | Te Parawhau Te Parawhau | email | setting up a meeting setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi emailed to share the MBL Briefing Paper (240228) that was sent to Patuharakeke with Te Parawhau and stated that MBL are very keen to have initial discussion with them on the proposal at a time and venue that works for Te Parawhau Tame TeRangi emailed to say MBL are very keen to meet at a time and location that suits you. Please provide a range of dates over the next two weeks that suits Te Parawhau representatives | Mira Norris replied to Tame's email on 21/3/24 to say that Te Parawhau would like a face to face meeting. Te Parawhau are an interested party in the rohe |
| Selwyn & Mira Norris, Georgia Olsen, Pari Walker | | Te Parawhau | email | setting up a | Tame TeRangi emailed them again following up from the email on 22/3 asking them to send dates for a meeting | Mira replied on 27/3, apologising, saying she has not had time to discuss this with the RMUnit and asked if Tame could email some dates that suit MBL |
| Selwyn & Mira Norris, Georgia Olsen, Pari Walker | 27/03/2024 | Te Parawhau | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi replied to Mira's email stating that he will ask MBL for dates | |
| Selwyn & Mira Norris, Georgia Olsen, Pari Walker | 28/03/2024 | Te Parawhau | email | setting up a meeting | Tame TeRangi replied to Mira's email: offering any day between 8-15 April, at venue of their choosing in Whangarei | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 8/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Chris Garton emailed to set up an online meeting on Friday 12/4 to discuss the project and potential field work opportunities | Dave replied on 10/4 offering a different time on 12/4 |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 10/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | setting up a meeting | Chris Garton emailed re setting up the meeting at 1pm on 12/4 and sent meeting invites | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 12/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | Meeting | catching up | Chris Garton, Shayne Elstob, Callum McCallum, Tame TeRangi met Dave and Alyssa online. Chris emailed a revised map and Gantt chart and timetable of the project. | |

| | | 1 | | | | 1 | 1 |
|---|------------|---|-----------|-------------------------|--|-----|---|
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 16/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | update | Chris Garton emailed to tell them that permission is needed before the consultant expert scoping documents can be sent to Patuharakeke for their consideration. | yes | Dave replied acknowledging the email and informing MBL that they will finalise their scopes and send them through soon. |
| Simon Mitchell | 16/04/2024 | Ngāti Wai Trust | email | setting up a meeting | Callum emailed Simon letter of proposal for MBL's Bream Bay application, and copies of the 1998 project agreement and memorandum of understanding between Kaipara Ltd and Ngāti Wai (which MBL inherited). | | |
| Jim Lyle, Bruce Goodchild, Info@nrc.govt.nz | 16/04/2024 | Northland Regional Council, and Whangarei Harbour Master | email | informing | Callum emailed MBL's proposal for sand extraction at Bream Bay to NRC for their information and requesting to meet when this is suitable | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 17/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | update | Chris emailed about when Helen McConnell would be free to consult them regarding marine mammals (mid-late May onwards) | | Alyssa emailed to acknowledge and agree that mid-late May suits them too. Dave followed up with an email on 18/4/2024 providing the rates for staff at Patuharakeke |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 17/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | update | Chris emailed the schedule for the William Fraser. | | Dave replied. |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 19/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | update | Chris emailed the updated work schedule and Gantt chart for the project | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 19/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | meeting | | The first of fortnightly meetings to discuss the project and coordinate activities | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 19/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | minutes from meeting | Chris emailed the minutes/action points from the meeting on 19/4/2024 | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 19/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | dropb box | file sharing | Chris set up a drop box to share project files with Dave and Alyssa. | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 19/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | document | Chris emailed Dave and Alyssa the scoping document for Stephen Brown, the landscape architect | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 22/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | document | Chris emailed Dave and Alyssa a copy of the scoping document for the Marine Mammal expert Helen McConnel | | none |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 22/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | availability | Chris emailed to state that our skippers would be unavailable to attend the culteral induction due to scheduled work in the William Fraser | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 23/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | document | Chris emailed Dave and Alyssa a copy of the Tonkin & Taylor letter of engagement which contains a scope of the work | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 23/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | meeting | Chris emailed to ask what day would be suitable to have an online meeting with Stephen Brown, our landscape architect. | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 23/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | meeting | Chris emailed to state that the skippers can attend an induction at a later date if we are granted a consent and we should just holf that date | | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 24/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | meeting | Helen McConnell (marine mammal expert) emailed to confirm her availability for the 21st of May as the meeting date | | |

| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 24/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | meeting | Chris Garton emailed confirming the availability of MBL experts for a cultural induction on the 15th of May, and confirming this date for the meeting | |
|-------------------------------|------------|-----------------|---------|------------------|---|--|
| Simon Mitchell | 26/04/2024 | Ngāti Wai Trust | email | meeting | Callum McCallum emailed Simon and attached the Ngatiwai Project Agreement for Pakiri, the memorandum of understanding, and a letter from MBL introducing Ngatiwai to MBL's proposal for sand extraction in Bream Bay | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 24/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | email | field work | Chris Garton emailed to notify Dave and Alyssa upcoming days that MBL planned to do field work and which a representative of Patuharakeke could attend | |
| Dave Milner, Alyssa Thomas | 24/04/2024 | Patuharakeke | meeting | landscape report | We had an initial meeting between Dave, Alyssa, Stephen Brown (landscape architect), Chris Garton, and Callum McCallum, to discuss cultural aspects of the landscape and make a plan for how Stephen and Patuharakeke can communicate and work together to inform Stephen of the cultural significance of the Bream Bay landscape | |